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Q.

EV Charging Network — Exhibit 2

On page 6, Newfoundland Power notes that it has applied for $550,000 in federal
funding for the construction of the EV Charging Network for 2021, and if approved
it will reduce the overall capital costs borne by customers. Footnote 22 on the same
page indicates that the Utilities have applied for $1 million in funding to install 19
charging sites. Does this mean that Hydro will receive the remaining $450,000 of this
funding and will also be constructing 9 additional EV charging sites (not including
the 14 sites previously approved by the Board) in the province during 2021?

Yes, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) will receive the remaining portion of
the funding. The total funding amount is $1,045,000. Hydro will be provided with
$495,000.

Hydro will construct 9 additional EV charging sites in the province in 2021. These 9
sites are in addition to the 14 sites previously approved by the Board.
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